
Good evening Shuey students and families. This is Mrs. Brydle and we are so excited to 

welcome back our K-2nd grade students on Monday!  For students who are returning to 

in-person classes, please make sure that you complete the blue health screening form 

every morning and that your child brings the blue form to the gate.  The health 

screening form is available on the Shuey website and also on Class Dojo.  Students 

who are coming to school in-person should bring a water bottle with their name on it and 

a small snack.  Teachers have sent letters to parents informing them of the other 

materials they need to bring.  Please do not send school supplies such as pencils, 

crayons, erasers to school.  This is a new way of school for all of us, so please be 

patient with us as we begin the new hybrid learning model.  Also, please remember that 

traffic is always very busy in front of the school.  Allow for extra time for drop off and 

pick up.  Confirmation letters have been sent to all 3rd-6th grade students on Class Dojo.  

Please check your Class Dojo and emails daily.  Beginning on Monday, 3/29, the school  

office will be open from 7:30 am – 4:00 pm.  On Friday, 4/2 families will receive enough 

meals for the following week which is Spring break.  Thank you for listening and have a 

great evening! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


